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Letter of Recommendation 

   

 
 

 
 

Submit a letter of recommendation from an academic advisor, school counselor, administrator, or a 
member of the faculty at your school.  The letter must be on official school letterhead and 
signed by your recommender.  Only one letter of recommendation will be accepted.  (College 
freshmen may ask an academic advisor, school counselor, administrator, or a member of the 
faculty from their graduating high school if they wish.) 
 
 

 
Your letter should be submitted by March 17, 2025 to: 

 
 
 

The Brunswick Sons & Daughters Scholarship Program 
PO Box 648 

Naperville, IL 60566 
Fax: 630-428-2695 

Email: info@brunswickscholarships.com 


